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Heranba Industries Limited (‘Heranba’) has announced the start of commercial production at
new Unit-IV (“Unit-1V’), which is located at Plot No0.1409, GIDC, Vapi - 396 195.

This expansion is in keeping with the company’s goal and promises to encourage long-term
growth in the region while also creating jobs.

Heranba expects this new Unit IV to earn Rs.1000 million in annual income. At maximum
capacity, this new Unit-production IV's capacity and capacity utilisation will be 1200 MTPA.
Furthermore, this Unit-1V will not require any additional capital expenditures in the near
future.
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